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South Dublin County Council

Corporate Services Dept.

Mr. Phil Hogan T.D.,

Minister for Environment, Community &
Local Government,

Custom House,

Dublin 1.

14" June, 2011

Please quote our Ref. No. on all correspondence: M10/0611

Re: Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Deputy Hogan,

The following Motion was Passed at the County Council meeting held on 13" June
2011:

“That this Council supports the implementation of a National Household Bin
Waiver System, along the lines of the waiver system implemented by SDCC in
recent years, and requests the Manager to write to the Minister for
Environment, Heritage and Local Government, requesting the Government to
put in place a National Household Waste Collection Waiver System, as provided
for in the Programme for Government as soon as possible, and at the latest by
1st January 2012.”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

R~

& M‘éry Maguire,
Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department.
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